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ates for your diary  – details to follow 
Wed 19

th
 July Discos – YR/1/2 4.45-5.45p.m. Y3/4/5/6 6-7p.m. 

Thurs 20
th
 July Y6 leavers service St. Mary’s 2.15p.m  

Fri 21
st
 July  UNICEF shoe share day – please see over for 

details  
Fri 21

st
 July School closes for summer break 

2017-2018 
Mon 4

th
 Sept PDDay – school closed to children 

Tues 5
th
 Sept School re-opens for Autumn Term 2017 

Fri 20
th
 Oct School closes for half-term 

Mon 30
th
 Nov School re-opens 

Fri 22
nd

 Dec School closes for Christmas break 

Star Pupils Friday 7
th

 July 

Jupiter  Owen Richardson 
Neptune Finley West 

Saturn Charlotte Lawton 

Mercury  Lilly Pygall 

Pluto  Riley Kitching 

Sportsperson of the week Anna Quarmby 

Mrs Swift’s Special Book Jennifer Archer 

Attendance  

Jupiter 98.4 

Neptune 98.3 

Saturn 98.6 

Mercury 100 

Pluto 98.6 

Star Pupils Friday 14
th

 July 

Jupiter  Arthur Golden-Shillaw 
Neptune Katie Brown 

Saturn Katie Stirman / Imogen 
Hannaby/Johnny Harland 

Mercury  Joshua Lawson 

Pluto  Isabelle Hall 

Sportsperson of the week Tamzin Colles 

Mrs Swift’s Special Book Dan Young 

Attendance  

Jupiter 99.2 

Neptune 97.4 

Saturn 100 

Mercury 98.8 

Pluto 98.2 

Class structure 2017-2018 
Please find below our Class and Teacher Organisation for 
2017-2018. 

YR Ms Lilley 

Y1 Miss Wiseman 

Y2/3 Mr Appleby 

Y3/4 Miss Swan 

Y5/6 Mrs Appleby 

Mr Robertson will teach ICT and PE in all classes 

 
LGBT+ Educate and Celebrate Silver Award 

This year our school has completed a lot of fantastic work towards 
achieving the Educate and Celebrate Specialist School Award. On 
Tuesday Mr Appleby, Katie Stirman, Imogen Hannaby and Johnny 
Harland visited East Durham College for the Educate and Celebrate 
award ceremony. The children were truly amazing and shared work 
completed in school. We also showed the video of Miss Wiseman’s 
class performing the story of ‘Tango Makes Three.’ Mr Appleby is 
delighted to announce that we received the Silver Certificate and we 
are now one of only eleven schools in the whole County to gain the 
Specialist School Award. Our certificate can be seen in our school 
entrance 

“Nothing in life is to be feared, it is only to be 

understood. Now is the time to understand 

more, so that we may fear less.” Marie Curie 

The theme of our Collective Worship this week continues to 
be Amazing People.  
 
Safeguarding update  
Children are not allowed to wear Smart watches for school 
– thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Frozen Friday 
Frozen Friday continues this and finishes next Friday with 
lollies being sold at playtime costing 50p. 
 
Music concert 
Thank you to parents and families who attended our Music 
Concert on Tuesday when we were entertained by our 
children who learn instruments with Durham Music Service  
Every child performed wonderfully and demonstrated how 
much progress they have made this year.  
 
Summer Fair  
Thank you to those parents and family members who 
supported our Summer Fair last Friday though donating 
gifts, running stalls, assisting with preparation and 
supporting us during the Fair itself. We raised an amazing 
£810. All proceeds from our Summer Fair will be put into 
our School Fund. Thank you.  
 
End of Year disco 
A letter was sent home earlier this week about our end of 
term discos on Wednesday 19

th
 July. If you would like your 

child to attend please complete the slip on the letter and 
return to school on Monday. Thank you. 
 
Y6 Leavers Service – St. Mary’s Thursday 20

th
 July 

2.15p.m. 
We would like to invite parents and family members to join 
us in worship at St. Mary’s for the final time this academic 
year. Our Y6 leavers service is always such a lovely 
occasion which allows us to reflect and to think of the 
exciting times ahead. We look forward to see you there.  
 
Adam Bushnell visit 
On Wednesday afternoon Jupiter class enjoyed an 
afternoon of working with the author Adam Bushnell. This 
was made possible by our involvement with the JRSO 
(Junior Road Safety Officer) scheme. Our children had a 
great afternoon writing ghost stories based on the theme of 
“road safety”.  
 
 
 
 

trust, thankfulness, hope, friendship, forgiveness 

Goodbye and Thank you 
Mrs Hetherington, Mrs Watt and Mrs Hood are 
leaving our school at the end of this term. Between 
them they have worked here for almost 50 years. We 
hope they are very happy in the next chapter of their 
lives and thank them for everything they have done 
for our children and our school.  
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Help UNICEF to reach even more children in danger by donating your old or unwanted shoes at your nearest Clarks 
store. Your shoes will help to change children’s lives by buying educational equipment such as the ‘School in a Box’. 
‘School in a Box’ can transform any space into a learning area, with enough resources to educate 40 children, allowing 
them the chance to learn, no matter where they are, or what disaster has struck them. 
 
Clarks have been working in partnership with UNICEF since 2008 supporting the education of vulnerable children by 
raising money through shoe donations. ShoeShare drop off points are in more than 500 Clarks stores nationwide. 
UNICEF is the world’s leading organisation for children, ensuring more children are fed, vaccinated, educated and 
protected than any other organisation. UNICEF works with families, local communities, partners and governments in more 
than 190 countries to help every child realise their full potential. In everything we do, the most disadvantaged children and 
the countries in greatest need have priority. UNICEF UK is a registered charity and is funded by voluntary contributions. 
 
If you would like to support Clarks and UNICEF we ask that on Friday 21

st
 July – last day of the academic year- 

that you child leaves their shoes in their classroom at the end of the school day to donate to UNICEF. Please 
send your child to school with another pair of shoes to wear (in a plastic bag) – your child will change into these 
shoes just before the end of the school day. Thank you in advance for your support.  
 

 
 
 

 


